Directions for use:

The .tif files are high resolution aerial photos taken from a drone flight that took place on May 31st, 2018. The . tfw and .prj files are what gives each .tif file its intelligence. Meaning, that as long as all of the files are in one folder, when the .tifs are referenced/rastered into a CAD program they come in spatially correct on the Vermont State Plane Coordinate System. The .tif files can still be viewed individually using a picture viewer program. The alignment file (.alg) contains the same stationing as the construction plans. The .alg can be imported into CAD, along with the .tifs. The .tifs and the .alg can be used to compare the damage depicted on the plans to the damage shown in the high resolution aerial photos; as the .alg (stationing) is the link between the files.

If you have questions regarding these directions or need assistance viewing the photos please contact:
Lloyd MacCormack
Vermont Agency of Transportation
Highway Division – Survey Section
Cell: 802.279.8686
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